
NOTICE 

TOWN OF OXFORD  

PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED COMPREHENSIVE PLAN UPDATE 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Oxford will hold a public hearing on February 8, 2017 at 
the Oxford Town Hall located at N2985 County Road O at 6:00 PM. 
 
The public hearing will be held to gather public input on a proposed update to the Town of 
Oxford Comprehensive Plan. The update includes the latest demographic and population 
information and incorporates appropriate Town Plan amendments related to Marquette County’s 
2015 update to its comprehensive plan and farmland preservation plan. 
 
The proposed Town Comprehensive Plan update is available for review at the Clerk’s Office 
located at N2873 County Road A, by appointment only; at the Marquette County Zoning 
Department (77 W. Park Street, Montello, WI  53949); and at 
http://www.co.marquette.wi.us/departments/zoning/comprehensive-planning.    In addition, you 
may contact Mary Walters, Town Clerk at 608-586-4366 or oxfordtownship@maqs.net with any 
questions or to request additional information.  Written comments on the proposed 
Comprehensive Plan update and amendments should be submitted before February 6, 2017 to 
the Town Clerk.  All written comments will be forwarded to the Town Board Members. 
 
Dated this 7th day of January, 2017 
 
Published January 8, 2017 
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